
Dear [Club Members], 

We are excited to announce the upcoming switch-over of our club website to a new platform that 

will enhance your experience as a member. This transition is aimed at providing a more user-

friendly interface, improved functionality, and better access to resources. 

Important Dates 

• Switch-Over Date: [Insert Date] 

• Website Downtime: [Expected Downtime Duration] 

What to Expect 

During the transition, you may experience some temporary interruptions. We appreciate your 

patience as we work to make our website better. 

Accessing the New Website 

After the switch-over, you can access the new website at [New URL]. We encourage you to 

explore the new features and provide feedback. 

Support 

If you have any questions or need assistance, please contact us at [Contact Email] or [Contact 

Phone Number]. 

Thank you for your continued support and understanding! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Club Name] 


